

RESOLUTION NO. 13-24

A RESOLUTION THANKING MR. JOHN SMART FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE HUDSON COMMUNITY.

WHEREAS, Mr. Smart was appointed by City Council on July 19, 2000, to serve a partial term on the Architectural and Historic Board of Review; and,

WHEREAS, Mr. Smart was re-appointed to the Architectural and Historic Board of Review in 2003, 2007, and 2011; and,

WHEREAS, Mr. Smart was elected on January 9, 2002, to the Industrial Design Subcommittee, for which he continued to serve during the remainder of his time on the Board; and,

WHEREAS, Mr. Smart has submitted his resignation, effective after the Architectural and Historic Board of Review meeting on February 13, 2013; and,

WHEREAS, it is the desire of the Mayor and Council to recognize Mr. Smart for his service on the Architectural and Historic Board of Review and for his willingness to share his time and knowledge for the good of the community.

NOW, THEREFORE, Be It Resolved that the Council of the City of Hudson, Ohio, on behalf of itself and the citizens of the City, expresses its thanks and gratitude to Mr. Smart for twelve and one half years of service on the Architectural and Historic Board of Review.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a copy of this Resolution be presented to Mr. Smart.

Adopted this 6^{th} day of March, 2013.

William A. Currin, Mayor	David A. Basil, President of Council
Hamilton DeSaussure, Jr.	Dennis N. Hanink
Alex D. Kelemen	Keith W. Smith
J. Daniel Williams	William D. Wooldredge
Anthony J. Bales, City Manager	Elizabeth Slagle, Clerk of Council